
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF THE 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

In the Matter of the Application of Southern 
California Edison Company (U338E) for a 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
for the RTRP Transmission Project.

)
)
)
)
)

A.15-04-013
(Filed April 15, 2015) 

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY’S (U 338-E) RESPONSE TO THE 
DEFICIENCY REPORT FOR THE RIVERSIDE TRANSMISSION RELIABILITY 

PROJECT APPLICATION (A.15-04-013) AND NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
REGARDING SAME 

BETH GAYLORD 
ROBERT PONTELLE 
IAN FORREST 

Attorneys for 
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY 

2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Post Office Box 800 
Rosemead, California  91770 
Telephone: (626) 302-6980 
Facsimile: (626) 302-1926 
E-mail:  ian.forrest@sce.com 

Dated:  July 24, 2015 



1

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF THE 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

In the Matter of the Application of Southern 
California Edison Company (U338E) for a 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
for the RTRP Transmission Project.

)
)
)
)
)

A.15-04-013
(Filed April 15, 2015) 

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY’S (U 338-E) RESPONSE TO THE 
DEFICIENCY REPORT FOR THE RIVERSIDE TRANSMISSION RELIABILITY 

PROJECT APPLICATION (A.15-04-013) AND NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
REGARDING SAME 

On April 15, 2015, Southern California Edison Company (“SCE”) filed Application No. 

15-04-013 for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity (“CPCN”) to permit SCE to 

construct a portion of the Riverside Transmission Reliability Project (“RTRP” or “Project”). 

SCE’s CPCN Application was subsequently amended on April 30, 2015. 

On or about May 22, 2015, SCE received correspondence from the California Public 

Utilities Commission (CPUC) identifying certain deficiencies in SCE’s CPCN Application. 

These deficiencies were summarized in a Deficiency Report For The Riverside Transmission 

Reliability Project Application (A.15-04-013) (“Deficiency Report”). SCE’s Response To The 

California Public Utilities Commissions’ Deficiency Report For The Riverside Transmission 

Reliability Project Application (A.15-04-013) (“Response”) is attached hereto as Attachment 1.  

SCE hereby files this Response and Notice of Availability in response to the Deficiency 

Report and accompanying CPUC correspondence, which specifies that  
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Information provided by SCE in response to the Energy Division’s finding of 
deficiency should be filed as supplements to Application A. 15-04-013. One set of 
responses should be sent to the Energy Division and one to our consultant Panorama 
Environmental, in both hardcopy and electronic format. We request that SCE 
respond to this report no later than July 21, 2015 (emphasis in original).  

Pursuant to Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure 1.9(d)(4) and 1.6(a), SCE has 

made this Response available online. SCE’s Notice of Availability is attached hereto as 

Attachment 2.    
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